
 

10 June 2014 

RE: YEAR 9 ACTIVITY WEEK FINAL DETAILS 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

With only a few days left before the Year 9 trip to Vietnam, I would like to remind you 
of the following: 

• Students need to be at school (outside the Primary building) by 10:30am on the 

morning of Sunday 15 June. 

• They must have their passport (this must be the document submitted to us for 

booking the flight. If you are in any doubt, please contact me so we can check.). 

• If you have recently renewed your passport and have your Chinese visa in your old 

passport please bring both passports.   

• They should also bring a small amount of spending money in US dollars – no more 
than US$30. 

• Any medicines must be in a clearly labelled and sealed transparent bag, with the 
name of the student and instructions for dosage, and this must be given to the group 
leader before boarding the bus. 

• It is important that your son or daughter brings mosquito repellent, a sun hat and 
sun screen, and lightweight long sleeved tops/long trousers to minimize the risk of 
mosquito bites. 

• Students should have a packed lunch with them to eat on the bus on the way to the 
Pudong Airport as we will not be stopping for lunch.   

• Finally, please note that the Emergency Mobile Numbers will be activated on the 
morning of departure.  The numbers are +86 13764900209 and + 86 13764900203    
 

If you have any general queries before our departure, please contact me by email at  
a-sharrock@bisspuxi.com.  Once the trip begins, daily updates on the progress of the 
trip will also be posted on the school website around 8:00pm each day. 

 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Angela Sharrock 
Head of Year 9 

 
 
 
 


